

Regent Street, Hemsworth Pontefract WF9 4QI

T: 01977 616732

E: office_manager@westend.wakefield.yhgfl.net www.west-endacademy.org

Headteacher: Chris Johnson

Tuesday 3rd October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am now writing to you with further information about our visit to Elland Road Stadium on Saturday I4th October 2017. As you know, the children will be using the skills they have been working on during their writing club to write a match report for next week's programme. The winner will be selected and featured on the LUFC Foundation page! We will also have some other treats and surprises during our visit!

Please ensure that your child has lunch before we leave and please note that they will not need to bring any snacks or drinks as refreshments will be provided during the visit.

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct school uniform. This includes plain black shoes.

The coach will pick the children up from school at I2pm and we aim to return to school at 6pm. A text message will be sent to parents on the day to confirm our return time.

If your child would like to attend the football game, please complete and return the reply slip below.

Yours sincerely,
Mr C Johnson

Mr C Johnson Headteacher

Х	、
	Reply Slip - Elland Road Stadium Visit - Saturday 14th October 2017

give my child permission to attend the football match at Elland Road on Saturday 14th October 2017				
Signed:	Parent/Carer	Date:		
Name of Child:		Class:		

